
Important Dates to 

Remember this Spring Term 3:  

  Monday 27th January, Dance 

Festival at Cheltenham Town 

Hall 

 

Friday 7th February—Juniper 

Class Assembly 9.00am 

 

Wednesday 12th February, 

Parents’ Evening 3.45-7.00 pm 

 

Thursday 13th February, 

Parents’ Evening 3.45—5.30 pm. 

 

Friday 14th February—School 

breaks up for half-term at 3.20 

pm. 

 

Monday 24th February—

children return to school. 

 

FURTHER DATES TO FOLLOW! 

 

 

 

 

 

StrictlyKids! Club 

There are s�ll some places available for this fun a�er school dance club 

which will start a�er half-term, on Wednesday 26th February.  Please return 

registra�on slips by Friday 24th January.  The cost of this club is being 

subsidised by the school so children are able to a$end for free. 

 

A&er School Clubs 

A�er school clubs started this week and will finish for half-term week 

ending Friday 7th February.  They will then con�nue a�er half-term, from 

week commencing Monday 24th February, un�l week ending Friday 20th 

March 2020. 

 

Young Voices—Monday 20th January 

An amazing experience for all the children that a$ended the event at 

Birmingham.  Over 6500 children took park across the Country.  They sang, 

danced and dazzled in their performance—like the STARS they are!  Well 

done children, you represented the school outstandingly—so very proud! 

 
Running Club 

Running Club will continue on Thursday mornings from 8.00am until 

8.30am with Mr Durden, up until February half-term.  If any new children 

would like to join, please contact the school office. 
 

Dursley Music Centre 

An information leaflet will be emailed to parents regarding the new Dursley 
Music Centre at Rednock School on Saturday mornings.  This contains all 

the details necessary for anyone interested.  Alternatively, for further 

information, please visit www.dursleymusic.com. 
 

Dance Festival at Cheltenham Town Hall—Monday 27th January 

Members of our after school Dance Club are taking part in a competition, in 
front of an audience on Monday afternoon, from 2.00pm until 5.00pm.   If 

you would like to go and watch, tickets can be purchased from Cheltenham 

Town Hall on the day. We wish them  good luck and are sure they will 
perform well as a team. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsle$er Date: 24th January 2020 


